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Matt Dietrich selected to receive the COALA - Central Oklahoma Association of
Legal Assistants 2022 Scholarship
June 9, 2022

Hall Estill's Matt Dietrich was selected to receive the COALA - Central Oklahoma Association of Legal
Assistants 2022 Scholarship. Matt will complete his paralegal program the at the University of Oklahoma at
the end of the year. Congratulations Matt, we are proud of you!
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